
 

The Flying Bull Academy Newsletter                                            June 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
I hope this newsletter finds you well.  
 
It has been really good seeing a good number of our Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and  
Year 6 children back. If you have not seen our ‘Life in Bubbles’ video on our website,  
Please take a look.  
 
Last week, we rang all the parents/carers of the Year 1 and Year 6 children who we had  
not seen to see if they would be taking up their place. If not, we are going to offer  
these places to selected children in Year 2 and Year 5. We are also encouraging the  
parents/carers of Year R to take up their places. It would be great to see them.  
 
We have not forgotten the other children in Years 2, 3, 4 and 5. We miss them all.  
We still have online learning on our website so please access work for your child there.  
There are staff members still ringing the families who are not in school. They are  
ringing one class a week, e.g. one week Mrs Nair will ring 2S, the next 2F. Once a child  
has started back with us, the phone calls will stop. 
 
All parents/carers in Years R to 6 will be receiving a call from their current class teacher.  
In this call, you will be told who your child’s new teacher is next year. You will also be  
offered an invitation to come in and meet your new teacher. These meetings will be 
held outside in groups of 5 children with their new teacher. We are releasing the  
teacher for a day, and they will meet their new class in 40 minute sessions through the  
day. Children who are already in school on the day will be included automatically. 
 
Children moving from Year R to Year 1 16th July 2020 
Children moving from Year 1 to Year 2   6th July 2020 
Children moving from Year 2 to Year 3   7th July 2020 
Children moving from Year 3 to Year 4   9th July 2020 
Children moving from Year 4 to Year 5 10th July 2020 
Children moving from Year 5 to Year 6 14th July 2020. 
 
The teachers next year will be as follows: 
Alternative Provision Mr Petrie 
Nursery   Miss Lawry 
Reception   Miss Churchill and Mrs Barker 
Year 1   Mrs Nair and Mrs Gray/Mrs Krycler 
Year 2   Mrs Foster and Miss Shaw 
Year 3    Miss Birks and Mrs Graham 
Year 4   Mrs Earl and Miss Kova 
Year 5    Mr Thomas and Mr Boulstridge 
Year 6   Mrs Carter and Mr Burns. Mrs Stapenhill will also be working  

In this year group. 
 



 

 
Term ends and the academy will close for everyone at the normal finish time for their  
bubble on Tuesday 21st July.  
 
Those of you who have been receiving vouchers for lunches will continue to do so, 
during the summer holidays. The office staff are currently ringing some parents/carers  
as they have not been using their vouchers.   
 
Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th September are INSET days. The Autumn Term will start on  
Monday 7th September. We are still awaiting the details, but we have been told that  
schools will open for all children. We will provide all details of the opening of the  
school for the new academic year on our website. 
 
 
 

 

Mr D Hewett-Dale 

Headteacher    


